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RCRA Corrective Action Program 
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P.O. Box 26110 
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SUBJECT: Philips Semiconductors (NMD000709782) -Response to Request for 
Supplemental Information Letter Dated 6/11/99 

Dear Mr. Pullen: 

This letter is in response to your letter dated June 11, 1999. Your letter requested additional 
information on our RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan for SWMU #8, Former 
Coronado Municipal Landfill. 

We are in the process of responding to your request and expect to have a complete response 
prepared for your review by October 15, 1999. 

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at (505) 822-7634. 

Sincerely, 

~A~~ 
Joe Mauser, P.E. 
Environmental Supervisor 

(ENV927) 

Philips Semiconductors 
a North American Philips Company 
920 I Pan American Freeway, NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 871 I 3 
(505) 822-7000 


